CORRESPONDENCE
3/10/2023

Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 02151-2023

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:09 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket Nos. 20230001 & 20230017

Attachments: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company; FW FPL Rate Increase

See attached customer correspondence and reply for Docket Nos. 20230001 & 20230017



Antonia Hover

From: Shonna McCray

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:07 AM

To: ‘jasher52@yahoo.com’

Cc: Ellen Plendl

Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company

Mr. Joe Asher
jasher52@yahoo.com

RE: FPSC Inquiry 1417653C
Dear Mr. Asher:

This is in response to your inquiry with the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) regarding Florida Power & Light
(FPL). We appreciate the opportunity to respond directly to you.

You expressed a concern about recent rate increases. On March 7, 2023, the FPSC approved a mid-course correction to
the fuel factors and granted preliminary interim storm restoration charge for FPL.

The adjusted fuel factors reflect unrecovered fuel costs incurred in 2022. The interim storm restoration recovery charges
are costs associated with named storms and will replenish each utility’s storm reserve fund. Interim storm restoration
charges are approved for a 12-month recovery period and are subject to refund, with interest, pending further review
once the total actual costs are known for each utility.

FPL’s approved charges include the new fuel factor and the preliminary approval for recovery of $1.5 billion in interim
storm restoration costs for Hurricanes lan and Nicole, as well as the remaining costs from Hurricanes Michael, Sally, and

Zeta.

We appreciate you sharing your views and will add your correspondence to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017
regarding the mid-course correction and the storm restoration recovery, respectively.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809.
Sincerely,
Shonna McCray

Regulatory Program Administrator
Florida Public Service Commission



Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 4:24 PM
To: Ellen Plendl

Cc: Shonna McCray

Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase

Please handle.

From: Cindy Muir <CMuir@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 4:23 PM

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Kelly Thompson <KTHOMPSO@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Sierra Partridge <SPartrid@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase

Hi Angie:

For the bureau....

From: Joe Asher <jasher52@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 4:20 PM

To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: FPL Rate Increase

How can you obviously not to bright, people justify another FPL increase. Hurricane cost. Jesus my bill has gone up $60 a
month and is goin to go up again. Whatever happened to the cost of doing business? Let them suck it up and quit gougi
ng us. Or is there something benefitting you?





